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FCPPL
Some of us will still have to work this afternoon… ;-)

Agenda of the Steering Committee

- FCPPL 2017 Status report
- Results of the 2018 Call for Proposals
- Discussion and validation of the procedure to process 
the yearly Call for Proposals

- Renewal of the LIA agreement
- Information on the status of the UMI project
- French Co-Chair-Person of the Committee
- Location of the next FCPPL Workshop
- AOB
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Great thanks to all of you for having made this 
workshop a success!

• thank you for coming numerous to the workshop despite a 
very busy month of May and diverse transportation problems

• Presentations and discussions were both interesting and high 
level scientifically speaking

• Thanks to the speakers, the session conveners and the 
scientific committee, we had a world-class program

• I hope that you enjoyed your stay in Marseille and that we 
managed to convince you that our beautiful city is at the 
same time open to the world, attractive and welcoming. 

Our home is your home!
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Great thanks to all of you for having made this 
workshop a success!

• I would like to wholeheartedly thank Angélique and Esthere. 
They are just the best of the best, no kidding! 

Their dedication, involvement and professionalism is really 
remarkable and was a blessing to me. 

They did and outstanding job preparing, organizing and 
running the workshop. I would have been completely lost 
and would not have managed without them

Please give a huge round of applause to them 
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• We will keep you posted on the outcome and 
conclusions of the Steering Committee and 
the actions we have to implement together 
(LIA renewal, UMI, …)

• Have a nice and safe trip back home
慢慢走！

• Do not forget your lunch bag 

• Long live our collaboration and friendship!
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